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DATE: September 21, 2016

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator

SUBJECT:
Consideration of Contract 2016-0264, a Contract with the Regional Transit Authority for the 91X Bus Service
(Referred from 10/20/16 Budget & Finance; 11/08/16 WS)
Purpose
The purpose of this memo is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA)
concerning the contract with the Regional Transit Authority to provide bus service between Nashville and
Franklin.

Background
The RTA has provided regional bus service for Franklin commuters for several years. This contract is for similar
service during the 2016-2107 fiscal year.  Funding for this contract was approved in the adopted FY17 budget.

Financial Impact
The cost to the City of Franklin is $56,185.00.

Recommendation
Staff recommends approval of the contract.
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